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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 23 OF 2017 
 

Penarth RNLI Rescue Display- Saturday 15th July 
 
On Saturday 15th July 2017 between 13:30hrs and 15:00hrs Penarth RNLI will be carrying out a rescue 
display off Penarth sea front involving Coastguard rescue helicopter 187 
To enable the display and helicopter to operate safely, an exclusion zone will be in force in the immediate 
area around the display site. A Penarth RNLI lifeboat will be managing this exclusion zone and will be 
advising mariners of the area required for the display.  
Mariners are advised that the exact location of the exclusion zone will be determined by conditions on the day 
for their safety are requested to follow the instructions given by the RNLI 
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 All ABP South Wales Notices to M ariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  

http://www.southwalesports.co.uk/

